
     December 28, 2005 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 

 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the 

Commissioner of Public Works to issue one or more permits to the Milwaukee Riverwalk 
District allowing installation of decorative trellises on the downtown riverwalk along both 
sides of the river between Wells Street and Kilbourn Avenue.  
 

 Please have this file introduced at the January 18, 2006 Common Council meeting.  
If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Thomas 
Miller at extension 3304. 

 

     Very truly yours, 
 

 

 
     Jeffrey J. Mantes  

     Commissioner of Public Works  
 

JJM:THM:dr 

Attachments 
c:  Alderman Robert Bauman 

     File 


